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Dear Parent, 

Greeting from Al Ameer English School, 

The safety and well-being of our students is our top priority. We are creating an 

environment where every child feels safe, respected and free from bullying. 

As part of Anti-Bullying Day, we are pleased to inform you that Students 

Wellness Club of our school is organizing an Anti-Bullying Awareness Campaign for 

students from Grade 1- 12 on Friday, 30th May 2025. 

 

This initiative is aimed at reinforcing our ongoing efforts to promote a positive, inclusive 

and respectful school culture. The campaign will include engaging activities such as Poster- 

making & Awareness talks by our selected students to educate and empower against bullying 

in all its form. 

Let us join hands to create a culture of kindness and empathy. Each student deserves to 

feel safe, valued and supported at school. 

 
With regards 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

(Principal) 
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